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Our Mission. Visi I Val

Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our communities, where everyone
succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.
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Where everyone succeeds
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Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, Little Carne has been learning all about pets and vets. They enjoyed painting their own
portraits of their pets and showing photos of their pets to all of their friends during a show and tell
session. They also had a great time meeting baby lambs in our outdoor area. It was very exciting!

This week, Towan Class had the pleasure of meeting baby lombs and learning about different farm
animals. They have especially enjoyed learning about forces such as push and pull. The children
have also amazed me with their super art work and have painted backgrounds for silhouettes using
water colours.

This week, Summers Class have been trying to solve the problem of their missing superhero. Clues
have been left during the week and they have now decided that the culprit is red and has eight legs,
but they are yet to solve what he/she/it is called! Hopefully, next week, they will be able to solve the
mystery and recover their superhero. Also this week, they have been learning about natural and
man-made materials and were very surprised to discover that silk is a natural material, made by
silkworms.

Porthcurnick Class have written some excellent news reports about a dragon visit to our school. In
art, the children practised mark making then used carbon paper and tracing paper to create a
print of a baby dragon curled up in an egg. In PE, they are beginning to create dragon dances,
thinking carefully about their movements to tell as story.

This week, Portholland started their new history topic, which is based on journeys. The children will
be learning about historically significant journeys. This week, the children learnt about the
importance of the trans-Atlantic journeys made by Sir Walter Raleigh during the Tudor and Stuart
periods. The children investigated whether Sir Walter was just in it for the money.

Porthluney started their science topic, which is based on light, by completing challenges to
demonstrate their understanding. Lots of children have also been researching their family and the
role that they played in World War Two - we've enjoyed examining artefacts and photos and hearing
their stories.

On Monday, pupils were entertained to a drumming demonstration by Sam Pert, a drumming tutor
from Cornwall Music Service Trust. Many children have expressed an interest and it is nearly full.

COVID UPDATES:
Reminder on the temporary suspension of confirmatory PCR tests in education and childcare settings

On Tuesday, the DfE updated us on the temporary pause of confirmatory PCR tests. As a reminder,
you are only asked to take a follow up PCR test after a positive LFD test if you:
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wish to claim the Test and Trace Support Payment

have been advised to take a PCR test because you are in a clinically vulnerable group
have been advised to do so as part of a research or surveillance programme

have received a positive day 2 LFD after arriving into the UK

The temporary suspension of a confirmatory PCR test is for individuals who are
asymptomatic. Individuals who are experiencing any of the main symptoms of COVID-19
(a new continuous cough, high temperature/fever and loss or change to smell/taste)
should take a PCR test. However, if an individual is experiencing symptoms and has
already had a positive LFD test result, they do not need to take a PCR test as well and
should isolate.

From Monday 17th January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to
reduce their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device (LFD)
test on both day 5 and day 6 and they do not have a temperature. For example, if they test
negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, they can return to their education or
childcare setting immediately on day 6.

The first test must be taken no earlier than day S of the self-isolation period, and the second
must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace.

If the result of either of their tests is positive, you should continue to self-isolate until you get
negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have completed 10 full days
of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will need
to complete the full 10 day period of self-isolation.

Health and Safety:

Please can we politely request that children do not use/play on the school equipment during
pick up and after school. Thank you.

Medical Appointments:

Going forward, please can all parents/carers complete a Notice of Appointment form to make the
school aware of any upcoming medical or dental appointments for your child. You will need to
attach an appointment card/letter or screen shot to the completed form. This form is available
to download from the school website under the attendance tab, or you may collect a copy from
the school office. Thank you. Please also see our Pupil Attendance Policy which can be found on
the school website.

| hope you all have a lovely, sunny weekend!

Kind regards,

Kate Douglass

Headteacher
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https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

This week, we have had Mr Shaikh from Cornwall Cricket in school, starting off a half term
of teaching weekly sports sessions for K51 and KS2. The pupils have been learning
important throwing and catching skills, in preparation for bowling next week.

There are still some spaces left in the Go Active Basketball Club. Please let us know if your
child would like to sign up for it.

Miss K Mulroy
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Congrotulotlons to our School Council members.
Porthluney: Emily and Anna

Portholland: Lily and Ailla

Porthcurnick: Sennen S and Tabitha

Summers: Riley and Brandon

You can find the minutes from our meetings on the school website under the ‘about us heading.

Miss Mulroy

For your mformotlon the majority of letters will
be sent via email so please check your inbox
frequently! Thank you.

Dinner Money Reminders
Year 5/6 caomp deposit reminders
Tregony School Attendance Policy

Medical Appointments form (on website)
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Please follow the link below to access advice and guidance on internet safety.
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/online-safety-kee

ld-safe.pdf
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Week beginning 10th January, music lessons start (please make sure that instruments are
brought into school)

Week beginning 10th January - clubs start

Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February Half Term

Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April ~ Easter Holidays

Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday—School Closed to pupils

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half Term

Friday 10th June - INSET DAY - School Closed to pupils

Friday 22nd July Last Day of Term

Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July - INSET DAYS School Closed to pupils

Inset Days for 2021/22

Friday 10th June 22
Monday 25th July 22
Tuesday 26th July 22

Finally, don't forget to check our website for school related information. Each class has a page and
a blog so you can see what your child is learning at school. You can also add us on Facebook to
keep up-to-date with news, reminders and photos.
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https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/online-safety-keep-child-safe.pdf
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/online-safety-keep-child-safe.pdf

Little Carne: River, Lillie, Olive, Daniel and Stanley
for being able to hear and say initial sounds
during their phonics sessions.

Towan: Lola for super phonics work and writing
Summers:

Porthcurnick: Tabitha for being kind and helpful
towards adults and peers.

Tyler and Jayden for newspaper reports about a
dragon.

Portholland:

Porthluney:

WO S
- * Class certificates .

Little Carne: Ellie for a great first day at Nursery.
Towan: Finlay for having a mature attitude
towards his learning

Porthcurnick: Oli and Merryn for excellent
dragon report writing.

Portholland: Max for the improved accuracy of
his writing. Annie for her perseverance in maths.
Porthluney: Emily for planning and delivering an
amazing assembly to the whole school

PE Award: Krystal for working hard to improve

her charleston swivel this week.

2 gl fond,

Team captains and points
Godrevy: Krystal and Caitlin - 1684
Trevose: Jago and Anna - 1568

St Antony: Elowyn and Curtis - 2213

DNESDAY a
Towan: 96.33%
95.00%
99.11%
Porthollond: 96.82%
Porthluney: 97.83%

White band - Ben B, Ruby
Yellow band - Lacey,

Blue band - Anna, Megan, Katia, Leonoraq,
Arthur, Henry F

Green band - Elowyn, Jago, Rory, Henry B
Brown band -

Black band -
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Please look at the vacancies part of our school website for job opportunities across the

multi-academy trust. https://tregony.eschools.co.uk/cms_manage/edit_page/419815
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